Good Morning:

My name is Terry Maclsaac. | am the Eastern Vice-President of the Canadian Association of Principals
(CAP) http://cdnprincipals.org/. In my role as Eastern VP, | am also the editor for our CAP Journal. CAP
advocates for Principals and Vice-Principals at the national level. Working with other national
educational groups, CAP presents the views and opinions of Principals, Assistant-Principals, Vice-
Principals and other school leaders regarding a variety of issues and in many different forums as we
work with our provincial and territorial affiliates.

CAP is requesting written submissions for our next publication with the theme:

“Student Safety and Security!”

The topic is relevant to all educational leaders in Canada as our world continues to evolve and schools
and administrators face new challenges each day. Ideas around this topic could include, but are not
limited to bullying, physical or sexual abuse, terrorism, illegal drugs, cyber-bullying, natural
disasters, etc.

The submission deadline is December 15, 2017

Articles can be e-mailed directly to me at tmmacisaac@edu.pe.ca preferably as a Word document, 1000
- 1250 words in length. Authors must include a writer’s biography, not to exceed 40 words, containing
designation, credentials and/or any relevant experience. No e-mails will be printed in the CAP Journal.

Please note the CAP journal has a print version and an electronic publication. Amendments to
accommodate space requirements may be necessary, however any revision would be author approved
prior to publication.

If you know of a colleague that may be interested in writing / submitting an article, please forward this
e-mail, along with my contact information, to any faculty member who may be interested.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have further questions.

| appreciate your attention to this request.

Terry Maclsaac - CAP Eastern Vice President - CAP Journal Editor
tmmacisaac@edu.pe.ca

1-902-368-6400

1-902-940-1698



